
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This term, our year 2 children will be learning about different cultures through our curriculum.  
This is very closely linked to the British Values agenda, where children learn about democracy, the 
rule of law and the mutual respect and tolerance of those with different faiths and beliefs. 
 
As we are learning about Hinduism and their ceremonies and beliefs, we will be visiting the Hindu 
Cultural Society on Wednesday 13th November 2019.  This will be an amazing opportunity for our 
children to learn about the lives and faiths of other people.  
 
The children will visit the Hindu Cultural Society during the school day; they will leave the academy 
around 10.30am and return for approximately 12.00pm.  All children will have their lunch as 
normal on their return.   
 
There will be no cost for this trip.   
 
To ensure that children have an enjoyable visit, remind them that they are representing the 
academy and we expect them to behave accordingly. Please ensure your child is wearing the full 
Academy uniform.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this visit, please arrange an appointment with 
Miss Howard or Mrs Stogdale.   
 
 

With thanks, 
 

Miss Howard, Miss Beadling and Mrs Mackay 
Year 2 Team 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
I am aware of and agree to my child  ____________________________________________  
Class _______ going on an educational visit to Hindu Cultural Society on Wednesday 13th 
November 2019. 
 

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS THEIR INHALER WITH THEM 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signed:   _________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency numbers:  Home:  ____________________________________ 
 
Mobile: _____________________________________ 
                                     


